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DATE: February 28, 2011 

TO: Mayor and City Council Members 

RE: Legislative File #2011-0074 

 

 
 
Nomination/Appointment to the Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA): 
 
It was brought to my attention that candidate questionnaires for the following individuals 
were inadvertently included for consideration and should be removed: 
 

 Mr. Kenneth Koluch 

 Mr. Bryan Monaghan 
 
 
The following individual has requested his name be removed from consideration: 
 

 Mr. Nicholas Winters 
 
 
The Clerk’s Office received a Candidate Questionnaire from the following individual 
after the meeting packet was completed: 
 

 Mr. Don Booth 
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